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February 21, 2013

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 26" Floor
Toronto, Ontario

MA4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: 2014 Cost of Service Application Confirmation of Application

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. is listed on the Ontario Energy Board’s
December 11, 2012 letter identifying distributors scheduled to have their distribution
rates rebased for the 2014 year.

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. confirms that it intends to file its 2014 Cost of
Service Application, under the Fourth Generation Incentive Rate-setting method for
rates effective May 1, 2014. Oakville Hydro intends to submit the application by October
1,2013.

Sincerely,

Collins

CFO, Vice President Corporate and Regulatory Affairs
Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.
905-825-4444

JCollins@oakvillehydro.com




